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On August 28th, 2024 at 7:00 AM, in order to protect public health, safety and the 

environment, the City of La Crosse will be removing property and cleaning in the area of 

Veterans Trail/Marsh:  

All property needs to be removed before August 28th, 2024.  All property left behind will be 

disposed of as refuse.   

If there is property that needs to be stored, this can be coordinated with Parks Department 

personnel prior to August 28th, 2024.   

Storage of personal items will be limited to 1 large contractor bag per person, with a 

maximum of 30 days stored.  The contractor bag and locked container will be provided by 

Parks Department personnel. 

Retrieval of property can be done by contacting the Police Department Property Division. 

• Parks Department (608) 789-7533 (Set up storage) 

• Property Division (608) 789-7200 (Retrieval of property) 

CITY OF LA CROSSE 

Notice To Vacate for Veterans Trail/ Marsh    

Clean Up  

August 28th, 2024 



Property can be claimed at 2000 Marco Drive when calling ahead to confirm a pick-up time.  

Normal business hours are Monday through Friday 8:30 AM to 4:00 PM.  Saturday pick up 

can be done through appointment only. 

DO YOU NEED HELP? 

 

La Crosse County Human Services: 608-784-4357       The Salvation Army: 608-782-6126 

300 4th Street North                                                      223 North 8th Street 

 

The Reach Center: 608-781-2783          Coulee Cap: 608-424-8876 

212 11th Street South      700 North 3rd Street Suite 202B 

 

Catholic Charities: 888-212-4357    

3710 East Avenue South                                               

 

YWCA: 608-781-2783    

212 11th Street South     

 

Independent Living Resources: 608-787-1111 

4439 Mormon Coulee Rd. 


